Cathlamet Blanche Bradley Public Library



Board of Trustees Meeting

Cathlamet Public Library, 

Thursday, May 5 , 2016 -12:45 pm 

Notes
• The meeting was called to order at 1:04pm by Stephanie Leitz. Present were Library Board Trustees: Stephanie, Diana Zimmerman and Jean Beerbower, and Librarian Carol Blix. Mary Bush was unable to attend. 
• April, 2016 meeting notes and March 3rd minutes were recommended for approval by Diana, and seconded by Jean.  April vouchers were moved for approval by Diana and seconded by Stephanie; all approved.
• Librarian Carol Blix reported that April circ stats were 860. The Roominate kit did not have much use. Sometime later this year they will be sending an “egg-bot” that can be programmed to draw designs on spherical objects. Carol is weeding junior picture books. There is an Annual Library report due to the state library early this month.She’ll be working on the summer reading program soon. We need to need to start a furniture and tech inventory, and to rewrite the volunteer handbook. 
Old Business:

· Diana emailed a list of library volunteers from the library move after the remodel to Carol for approval before printing. We are waiting for the frame to arrive. 
· Library needs later:  a wireless barcode reader and more computer tethers. Carol was instructed to order these.
· Foundation suggestions they are willing to help with funding: buy more adult fiction as brand new (pre-ordered), purchase library cards to give to children and youth, game night for teens. We discussed giving youth and teens provisional library cards pending parent permission and if there is no outstanding family balance for lost and late materials.
· $3,000 from the county: will we used it for moving electrical and internet drops for patron computers. Carol was instructed to find out how much this will cost, and get bids.
· Looking at CPL strategic plan and policies, and deciding on surveys.  Carol will work on these.
· The Foundation book sale went well. They asked if we could continue to offer sale books for a suggested donation.

· Other old business.

New Business:  

• Tina Schubert’s position is vacant and a new town clerk position may look different.
• An amendment to intergovernmental agreement NO. IG-4688 regarding future purchases to the library’s e-book collection was signed. It affected larger libraries more than ours.

• Jean Burnham has resigned from the library board. Stephanie will chair the June meeting, and Jean will chair the July meeting.

• The next meeting date will be Thursday, June 2th, 12:45pm, at the library. 

 Adjournment at 1:59pm.
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